
From: Sam Muscat <cresttree@gmail.com>
Sent: 07 February 2024 17:06
To: Development Management
Subject: 24/00508/VC - Tree work in a conservation area
Attachments: Sketch Plan Sharlands Close Holm Oak.jpg

This Message Is from an External Sender
This message came from outside Bristol City Council, think before
opening attachments or clicking links

Hi, attachment is a sktech plan for tree work at
2 Sharlands Close,
BS9.

The request is to reduce the canopy of T1 approx 5m tall Holm oak by
2m.

Kind regards,
Sam Muscat
Director Crest Tree Services LTD

www.cresttrees.co.uk
Please note we are fully insured by Currans Construction Specialist
Insurance Bureau


